
 

 

 

During the 2018-2019 school year, the Massachusetts Department of Elementary and Secondary 

Education conducted a routine Approved Special Education Program Review.  This review is conducted 

every 6 years for our Intensive Instruction, Residential, Intermediate and Severe Programs.  The 

assessment entailed document and policy review, staff and student record review, interviews, surveys 

and observations, in order to evaluate our compliance with DESE regulations.   

We are happy to report that NECC was fully compliant in all program areas and had no areas of 

corrective action. 

For more information, please reference this report.  

 






























































































